Mr. Earl Falkenstien
Financial Secretary
University Athletic Association
Campus

Dear Earl,

I am sending you a completed schedule of the University of Kansas basketball games. When and if you desire to have some schedules printed I would appreciate a short conference with you because this is the 50th anniversary of the game and I though we might get something in the way of a nice but inexpensive card that would commemorate this occasion.

I still like this little Jayhawk picture. I could not fine one of last year's, but this looks awfully good on a very thin card board and not a sticker. Thank you for your kindly consideration of this detail.

Sincerely,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA/pg